
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 13, 2013 

 

 

Patient Name 

Address 

 

 

Dear , 

By participating in The Total Lung Care Program at Middlesex Hospital, you have taken 

an important step in becoming an active member of your healthcare team.  Early 

detection is a valuable tool in identifying lung abnormalities. Early detection CT lung 

screening may detect cancers not visible on chest x-rays, at the time when these cancers 

are still in an early stage with a high probability of a cure.  

 

The radiologist who interpreted the results of your exam has recommended that 

you make a follow-up appointment with your PCP to go over the results of the 

lung-screening test.  Radiology recommended a CT in 3 months which will now 

be covered by insurance. 

 

This letter serves as a reminder to you to make an appointment with your physician.  A 

copy of your results has been forwarded to your primary care physician identified on your 

consent form.  If you have any needs or questions please do not hesitate to call me at  

#860-358-2030.  Thank you for your participation in the Total Lung Care Program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gean Brown, RN, OCN 

Clinical Manager 

Total Lung Care Center 


